PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Wildcat
Trranilt Wildcat Transit Service

Reduction

Due to UNH budget reductions and the conclusion of NHDOT supplemental
construction mitigation funding provided by the Little Bay Bridge project, Wildcat
Transit will be making service reductions on all routes effective with the planned

restart of service for the 2020-21 academic year in late August. Wildcat Transit

will reduce service frequencies during both full service (including weekends) and

reduced service periods. Visit our website at www.unh.edu/transportation for
schedule details.

A public hearing, via Zoom, is scheduled to receive rider feedback on the
anticipated service reductions:

Wednesday, June 24, 2020
5:30 pm

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: https://unh.zoom.us/j/99655959645

Or Telephone: Dial: +1 301 715 8592 (US Toll)
Meeting ID: 996 5595 9645

If you cannot attend but wish to offer comment,
send an email to Beverly Cray, Manager: Beverly.cray@unh.edu
no later than July 21, 2020

Anyone requiring special accommodations must notify
Beverly at least 5 days prior to the public hearing.



